
 

 

23-6-23 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

No sign of slowing down! 

What a couple of weeks it has been! Several year groups have enjoyed trips out of school, all the while 

representing St Bridget’s with enthusiasm and excitement. Our Year 6 children attended the wonderful 

production of Julius Caesar in Royden Park, Year 5 visited Birkenhead School to make toys for DT, Year 1 

visited Ashton Park to speak to the Park Ranger and our EYFS children journeyed to Greenacres Farm for a 

lovely experience. The PTA Social was a huge success last week and thoroughly enjoyed by all, a huge thank 

you to everyone who organised and supported the fundraising event. As well as events outside of school, 

we have welcomed Year 2 parents for lunch with the children and two visiting professors wowed our Year 5 

children with some exciting science experiments. A busy time all round! 

 

Sporting Update 

Our Year 6 boys football team was narrowly edged out of a close encounter with Higher Bebington, falling 

to a last-minute goal. The Year 6 basketball team enjoyed success in their competition, finishing second 

after some impressive skills and teamwork were showcased by the children. 

 

Attendance 

As we have adjusted to our earlier opening times it is pleasing to note the increased number of children in 

school before the register is taken at 9:00am. The activities and tasks provided from 8:45am support and 

enhance the children’s learning which adds up over the term, proving very beneficial in the long-run.  

 

Reports 

Teachers are writing the children’s reports and they will be sent out to you on Friday 30th June. Please also 

note that school will be open after the children leave on Tuesday 4th July until 4:30pm for you to pop in and 

see their work as well as chat to the teachers. The school hall will also be open at this time for you to view 

the amazing Coronation Art that was created earlier this term. 

 

Strike Action 

Planned strike action has already impacted some activities and we are working hard to minimise the 

disruption to the children. As soon as we have finalised plans on Monday I will write to the parents of any 

affected year groups. 

 

 

St Bridget’s C of E Primary School 
 

St Bridget’s Lane, 
West Kirby, 

Wirral CH48 3JT 
Tel: 0151 625 7652  

Headteacher: Mr Neil Le Feuvre  
Email: schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Website: https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website  
                   

“Love your neighbour as yourself.” 
Luke 10:27 
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Inset Dates 

Monday 17th July 2023 * Online Learning available 

Tuesday 18th July 2023 * Online Learning available 

Wednesday 19th July 2023 

Thursday 20th July 2023 

 

Inset Days for 2023 – 2024 

Monday 4 September 2023 

Friday 20 October 2023 

Monday 8 January 2024 

Monday 22 July 2024 

Tuesday 23 July 2024 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Neil Le Feuvre 


